Addingham Parish Council - Meeting 20/10/2021

Matters Arising - report for information

e The rubbish bin in the Memorial Park has been moved, ready for the path.

e Further damage to boundary fencing in the memorial hall park has been repaired

e Bradford Street Scene Manager, Dave Priestly has responded to the Clerk’s complaints about
the rubbish on Bark Lane, near the entrance to the iron bridge. He will monitor and empty
daily, including weekends, when the warm weather returns.

e Contractors have been to quote for the MUGA surfacing works and the first quote for a full
re-surface in a tarmac surface costing £31,000 has been received. | am awaiting further
quotes.



